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From: h bechuana <bechuana454@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2020 7:51 AM

To: Legal Advise

Subject: Objection to allocation of telecommunication licence to COW
Dear Cran

Hereby my objection of allocation of telecommunication to COW, as this will increase rates and taxes. They
should focus on water and electricity supply and rubbish management.

Refer to newspaper article today that COW plan to increase electricity tarifs by 2% to buy vehicles.
The same will happen if this licence is allocated.

They can't even regulate illegal billboards that block view of traffic and caused accidents in the past, with
NAMPOL revering it to City Police.

The illegal billboard on the corner of Tren Tyre, where boards was added by Alliance Media below regulation
hight, caused accidents and were only removed a year later. The excuse from City Police was that the don't had

a truck to remove it.

Leave telecommunication to telecommunication firms.

Rather allow more privately owned telecommunication firms to compete with the state owned monopoly,
especially in rural town with no network or super slow networks.

Paratus are delivering a great service in Windhoek, at a fraction of the cost of MTC and Telecom.

Regards
H.Barnard



